
 

 
August 7, 2025 
 
To: Residents of Cobble Hills Road 
 
 

Please be advised that the Township of Zorra will be grading and packing the road 
on Monday August 11th before paving. Brantco will now be starting to pave base 
coat on Tuesday August 12th starting at Hwy #7 around 6:30am and then topcoat 
on August 13th. Hopefully no more date changes, and if there is I will notify 
everyone.     
 
We will notify Emergency Services and the garbage/recycling contractor of this 
closure.   
                                                                                                                                                          
We will do our best to minimize disruption and ensure public safety is not 
compromised. Please be patient during this work and please respect all workers on 
the job site. 
 

Derek Collins will be the Foreman on this project. Should you have any questions or 
comments, please contact Derek at 519-485-2490 ext. 7260 or myself. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steve Oliver CRS-I 
Director of Public Works 
519-485-2490 Ext. 7227 
soliver@zorra.ca 

mailto:soliver@zorra.ca

